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School Motto: “DO TO LEARN” email: principal@coominyass.eq.edu.au 

News 2024 T2W03 Web: www.coominyass.eq.edu.au 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

May 

6 Labour Day Public holiday  

17 Coominya Track and Field  

22 National simultaneous story time 

 Under 8’s afternoon  

27 School Photos 
 

DEAR PARENTS 
Our students need to eat a variety of foods every 
day to be healthy and perform well at school. 
Breakfast is an important meal and as it fuels our 
minds and bodies for a full day of fun and learning.  

As winter closes in, students may start to become 
extra hungry throughout the day. To support them, 
toast (with vegemite/jam/honey) is made available 
for students at the start of each day. As the days get 
colder, we encourage parents to consider the types 
of foods students bring. 

We also ask that students do not bring lollies, 
chocolate, soft drinks or other high sugar foods to 
school. 

AWARDS 
Selene – Excellence in maintaining bookwork 

Levi – Involvement and commitment in lessons 
 

CASEY Level One 
Levi   

CASEY Level Two  

Skylah   

EXPECTATION OF THE WEEK 
Be respectful – use friendly words towards each 
other. We all appreciate being spoken to nicely. 
When speaking to someone, we can model how we 
wish to be spoken to, by using friendly words and a 
kind tone of voice.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photo forms were sent home with students 
today. Siblings should have also received a sibling 
envelope. Photos can be paid for online at the 
website stated on the envelope, or with cash sealed 
inside and returned to the office. School photos will 
be taking place on Monday 27th May.  

PAPER TOWEL CARDBOARD CYLINDERS 
We are hoping to collect some paper towel 
cardboard middles for an art project next term. 
Unfortunately, we cannot except toilet roll middles – 

we are only looking for larger sized ones. If you are 
able to send any in, please drop off to Miss Bond or 
at the office. We appreciate any help with this.  

SOMERSET RAIL TRAIL FREE TICKETS 
The Somerset rail trail run is taking place on Sunday 
21st July. Thanks to sponsorship, Somerset council 
has offered our school 10 free entries. This can be 
for the 3km or 8km run or the 44km bike ride. Please 
let Lauren in the office know if you would like to put 
your name down for a ticket.  

TUCKSHOP 
Tuckshop is available from the Coominya Super 
Store every Thursday. Orders are to be placed in a 
brown paper bag and dropped in at the school office 
on Wednesday.  

Send a text to 0475 839 266 with any ideas of what 
you would like included in any future menus, or let 
Mrs Wyatt in the office know. 

 

 

P&Cs Qld Parent Talk Publication 

It was decided to move meetings to a Tuesday. We 
hope that this may open up opportunities for other 
parents to attend. Thank you too all the parents who 
attended the last meetings. The next meeting will 
be Tuesday 14 May at 3.15pm. If you wish to get 
involved with the P&C please come along. After 
School Care will mind your child(ren) for free while 
you attend the meeting. All welcome.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“In keeping with the spirit of 
reconciliation, we acknowledge 
the traditional owners of the land 
on which Coominya SS stands.” 



Coominya lists the following notices as a public service 
and asks for no benefit from the organisations 
advertising. 

PLAYGROUP 
Coominya School runs a playgroup, now every 
Wednesday of the school term from 9am to 12pm. 
Light refreshments are provided. We hope to see 
you then.  

KINDYLINQ 
Program open to local residents 
Children aged 2½ - 3½  
Hosted at Clarendon SS 
This does NOT mean that you must enrol at 
Clarendon for school.   

 


